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HAMPTON VIEW 

CALENDAR 
OF REGULAR 

MEETINGS 

All Board  
meetings will be 
held at Village 

Hall unless  
otherwise noted. 

* 
Board Meeting  

Monday, Sept. 12, 
6:30 p.m. 

* 
Board Meeting  

Monday, Sept. 26, 
6:30 p.m. 

Clerk’s Office 
251 S. State Ave. 

Mailing address: 
P.O. Box. 77 
Hampton, IL 

61256 

Phone:  
(309) 755-7165

Hours: 
Mon.— Fri. 

 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 
p.m.

Closed all     
State holidays. 

Clerk: 
Michelle Reyes 

A MESSAGE FROM THE VILLAGE PRESIDENT 

I hope everyone enjoyed the summertime here in Hampton.  It’s way too short but as 
we go thru September the days get a bit shorter but hopefully we will get a nice fall 
and a slow leaf change over.  There are some trees in town that are just stunning in the 
fall.   

As you have seen and heard there will be a question on this November ballot about 
taking out a bond to bring the fire department up to where it needs to be.  The need is 
great and time is a factor on some of this equipment.  I encourage you all to visit the 
fire station when we have an open house. That date and time is to be  
determined.  Please follow the village Facebook page for that information.  I don’t 
have enough room on this paper to get all the details on it.  At some point soon I  
intend to have a large meeting about this and start going door to door if we must.  I 
will answer any and all questions you have.  Village hall has all my contact info and I 
really would like to talk to you.   

Hampton veterans:  please check in at the Village Clerk’s Office so that we can get an 
accurate count for the Veteran’s Day event.  

Don’t forget that Hampton Methodist Church has another great meal planned for  
September 14th and Hampton School Fall Fest is September 30th.  Stay safe out there. 

Christopher Bornhoeft 
Village President 

Hampton, IL 

HAMPTON HISTORICAL SOCIETY - 
APPLE FESTIVAL AND CRAFT FAIR 

The Hampton Historical Society will hold its Hampton Apple Festival from 11:00 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on September 17th at the Brettun & Black Museum. Bring the
family to learn about Hampton history while enjoying a slice of pie and ice cream
along the River.  There will also be a bake sale, a silent auction, a kids’ zone and Civil
War tent. This year, we will also have a vendor craft fair at Village Hall. All proceeds
will go to benefit the Hampton Historical Society.

BRETTUN & BLACK MUSEUM OPEN 1ST & 3RD SATURDAYS 
The Hampton Historical Society will have the Brettun & Black Museum open the first 
and third Saturdays of each month this Summer from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. through 
October.   
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